
Athletic Insurance Notice 
 

Please distribute to the parents of children who participate 

on athletic teams within Harlan County Public Schools. 

 

 

Please be advised that the Harlan County Public School 

System’s insurance policy for athletes is not intended to 

be a primary health or accident insurance plan.  The 

policy provided by the county with the company Student 

Insurance is simply a supplemental policy.   The policy we 

provide only covers “usual and customary charges” and 

may not cover the total amount billed, the remainder of the 

charges are the responsibility of the parent.  The policy is 

very limited and will not even begin to take effect until 

the student’s primary insurance coverage has been 

exhausted.  In the past there has been some confusion 

regarding the limitations of this policy, we want all athletes 

to understand that this policy should not be relied upon as a 

primary comprehensive insurance plan. 

 

 

 

 

Parent Signature: ________________________________ 

 


